
 Results of the special meeting held July 29,2025 

On July 29 the Branch held a special meeting to vote on a motion regarding how the 
Branch should move forward given it’s current financial position. 

The motion read that Kingsway Legion Branch authorize the President and his      
committee, the authority to pursue: 

Continuing as is: maintaining current operations at the existing facility. 
This approach, however, faces ongoing financial deficits unless significant 
new revenue sources or cost reductions are achieved. 
 
Sell the building: disposing of the current property and relocating to a 
smaller, more manageable, and financially viable site aligned with current 
operational needs. 
  
Lease all or part of the west wing and/or the kitchen: renovating a 
section of the property for lease, which could generate additional income to 
offset expenses.  

After one hour of Question & Answers the motion was tabled until the end of  

September. 

  

Thirteen members of the Branch stepped forward and will be broken into three 
groups focusing on one the three recommended options.  Their role will be to provide 
more information including the financial implication to the Branch as while as other 
pertinent information they feel the Branch members should be aware of to make a 
clear decision. 

If you have any ideas that could be useful please send an email to the president: 

 richard.etmanski @kingswaylegion.ca  


